
 

 

Determination under clause 7.9(2) of the Biodiversity Conservation Act 2016  

I, Daylan Cameron, Acting/Director Greater Sydney, of the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, under 
clause 7.9(2) of the Biodiversity Conservation Act 2016, determine that the proposed development is not likely to 
have any significant impact on biodiversity values and therefore a Biodiversity Development Assessment Report is 
not required.  

 
 

Proposed development means the development as described in DOC20/158546 and Schedule 1. If the proposed 
development changes so that it is no longer consistent with this description, a further waiver request is required. 

 

 

                                                               23/06/2020 

----------------------------------------------- --------------------- 

Daylan Cameron 
A/Director Date 
Greater Sydney  
Environment, Energy & Science Group 
 

  



 

 

SCHEDULE 1 – Description of the proposed development   

Alterations and additions to existing private hospital including new car parking, additional beds and associated landscaping. 
 

 



 

 


